
         

 

 

Dear Parents                                                                                                    
This is to inform you that the following vendor has been arranged for the convenience of the 
parents for purchasing the school uniform. 

Below are the details mentioned for the same. 

RAJ SHREE 

A-25, Below Masala Ministry Restaurant   

JLN Marg, Sector 9, Malviya Nagar, Jaipur 

Mobile No- 9609008889 

Note :  

a)  School uniform will be available from 12th March, 2023 onwards. 

b)  Timings of the shop will be 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  

 In March, it will remain open on all the Sundays as well between 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM, and 
on first two Sundays of April, between 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM rest of the Sundays it will 
remain closed. 

c)  Kindly check about the availability of the uniform by calling at the shop before you go there. 

d)  Your ward must come to school in proper school uniform. 

e)  Parents must purchase uniform of exact size for their ward, as an ill-fitted uniform does not 
look decent and also makes child conscious of his/her presentability. 

 Skirts and shorts must be upto the knee length) 

f)  Prescribed School shoes-Black AQUALITE Velcro Shoes for PG to Prep and black AQUALITE 
Shoes with Laces for I to IV. 

For the convenience of our esteemed parents we are keeping the uniform counter available 
within the school premises on 

20 to 25 March (between 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM)  

Special Note :-  However there is no compulsion to purchase the uniform from the prescribed 
vendor, you can purchase it from anywhere else too. 

Thanks 
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